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From: REDACTED 
Date: 28 April 2022 at 21:47:29 BST 
To: commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk 
Subject: Asset transfer of Ravelston Park pavilion 

I am writing in support of the community asset transfer of the land as requested by Blackhall 
Community Trust.  
 
The land transfer will enable the creation of a vital community asset.  It is entirely in keeping with 
the park being held for the common good of the local community as it will enable the nursery to 
continue to operate in the heart of Blackhall as well as enhancing the amenity of the park for the 
wider community. 
 
Neil Gilbert 
REDACTED 
Sent from my iPhone 
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